
Attention students going on the Business Department WildPlay High 

Ropes trip on May 31st.  This is an important announcement.  

1. Please meet in the East Foyer at 9:20 am the bus 

will be waiting.  This INCLUDES those on the waiting list.  

You have been signed out of class so no need to go to 

your period 1 class.   

2. It is suggested you bring snacks but you will be 

provided a pizza lunch and a drink.  There will be an area that is easily 

accessible where you can store your back packs. 

3. Important safety rule.....NO open toed shoes! AKA sandals, flip flops etc. 

Lastly, make sure you have filled out the WildPlay waiver which you can 

access from the SWC website here.   

If you have any questions please see Mr. Vandermolen in room 104. 

https://customer.singenuity.com/#checkin/form/580192da-76d8-44c7-8ebb-dbe5571ce6c2/wpnf/false

